
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24009
In this bill, the Idaho Board of Chiropractic Physicians is modernizing the language with regard to
the statutory prohibition that provides chiropractors are not entitled to administer, dispense, or use
legend or prescriptive drugs in their practice.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no impact on the General Fund or the Bureau's dedicated fund.

Contact:
Cherie Simpson
Idaho Board of Chiropractic Physicians
(208) 334-3233
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